FILED 11/1/2017
DOCUMENT NO. 09366-2017
State of Florida FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Public Service Commission

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER @ 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: November 1, 2017

TO: Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk
FROM: Melinda Watts, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering /| ITHW
RE: Docket No. 20170151-WS-Application for authority to transfer water and

wastewater Certificate Nos. 577-W and 498-S in Manatee County, from Heather
Hills Estates Utilities, LLC to Heather Hills Utilities, LLC.

Please file the attached customer notice approval in the above mentioned docket file.

Thank you



Melinda Watts

From: Melinda Watts

Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 3:09 PM

To: Mike Smallridge

Cc: Walter Trierweiler

Subject: DRAFT Customer Notice for Heather Hills, Docket No. 20170151-WS

Mr. Smallridge:

I have reviewed yvour revised customer notice for Docket No, 20170151-WS. "This cmail will serve as stall’s
approval, and T will have i liled i the docket lile.

Please let me know il you have any questions,
(3722 (<
Helinda Wity
Ilorida Public Scrvice Commission

(850) 413-6952 (voice)
(850) 413-6953 (fax)





